Dear Sir:

I'm Professor Dr Ferial El-kalla one of the authors of .the artllcle
titled "Helicobacter pylori maybe an initiating factor in newly
diagnosed ulcerative colitis patients: A pilot study

I'm a native speaker of English and I have revised the
manuscript and corrected the language

Signature

Professor Dr Ferial Elkalla
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